
Graduate School of  Ritsumeikan University 
IEEE Student Branch Treasurer 

Yusuke Shimizu 

8 Sep. 2015 

 

Dear Mr./Ms.________, 

 

On behalf  of  Ritsumeikan University IEEE Student Branch, I would like to invite you to compete 

at the 2015 IEEE Ritumeikan University Student Branch English Presentation Competition to be 

held at Ritsumeikan University Biwako Kusatsu Campus on 16th October 2015. 

 

Date : Friday, 16th Oct. 2015 

Venue : Conference Hall, Rohm Plaza 5F, Ritsumeikan Biwako Kusatsu Campus 

 

The IEEE Student Branch English Presentation Competition is a very good opportunity to 

showcase your excellent research and exchange with new friends both from overseas and at 

home. Another purpose of  the competition is to take advantage the opportunity to practice your 

own research presentation skill in English in order to prepare for your future participations in 

international conferences. 

 

The Competition is organized by IEEE Student Branch at Ritsumeikan University, and this year 

marks its 12th anniversary.  

 

We will be very happy to support you with round trip LCC flight tickets, transportation to and 

from KIX, and on-campus accommodation for two nights. (Items such as Insurance, meal and 

other personal expenses are NOT covered by RU.) 

 

IEEE Student Branch of  Ritsumeikan University would be honored and pleased if  you could 

attend the English Presentation Competition. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 

 

___________________________________ ←will be signed later 

Yusuke Shimizu 

IEEE Student Branch Treasurer 

Graduate school of  Ritsumeikan University 

Ritsumeikan University       http://www.ritsumei.ac.jp/eng/           Tel. +81-77-561-5845 

1-1-1 Noji-Higashi, Kusatsu, Shiga 525-8577, Japan                    Fax. +81-77-561-2663 
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